. Petition Number: 1107-1605

TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF

THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of concerned Fleurieu Peninsula residents and, certain citizens of Australia, draw
attention of the House to the prevalence of suicide and the lack of mental health services on the
Fleurieu Peninsula South Australia.

This petition comes on the back of a previous petition that was tabled in the House of
Representatives on the 19th of June 2013 by the HON Peter Dutton.

We therefore ask the House to increase funding for mental health services and their accessibility on
the Fleurieu Peninsula and/or build a government funded mental health facility that will service the
entire Fleurieu Peninsula with no age, gender or race barriers.





